BUCHAREST CITY HALL

Foreign Relations and Protocol Department

Bucharest, November 29t 2022

Bucharest City Hall has the pleasure to send its greetings and hereby
informs you that it launched in public procurement procedure an important
objective, worth 500 million euros, regarding the design and execution of

the rehabilitation works for tram lines in Bucharest.

This procedure is divided into 15 lots, and the deadline for submitting
bids is January 4%, 2023. Full information can be found by accessing this
link: http://www.e-licitatie.ro/pub/notices/c-notice/v2/view /100159841

Assuring you of our full appreciation, we appeal to your kindness for
distributing this information through the channeis at your disposal to the

interested companies in your state of residence.

Thank you for your cooperation!
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